

1 June 2010

Department of Conservation Canterbury Conservancy Private Bag 4715 CHRISTCHURCH 8140

Attn. Gemma Dear

Dear Gemma,

Further to our telephone conversation on 23 April 2010 requesting information for the continuation of the Lease Concession Application between the parties in regard to the two specific requests by your Department, we respond as follows:

- 1) As requested attached is a list of ownership for each lodge under application.
- 2) Your second request required to what level the general public can access the lodges for accommodation purposes: Our response for the General Public Access to Hamilton Peak Lodges is as follows:

Information on gaining access for accommodation at the Hamilton Peak Club lodges will be available at the Craigieburn Valley Ski Club (CVSC) Ticket Office.

Procedure for gaining access:

- Contact HPC Booking officer by email; hamiltonpeak@gmail.com
- Advise dates that accommodation is required and number of people.
- Booking officer will then advise on availability and charges.

CVSC Management is familiar with the procedure and is happy to assist with supplying information to any interested parties.

We trust that the above meets with your Department's approval and we can then proceed with a satisfactory outcome to the conclusion of the DOC/HPC "lease concession" at Craigieburn Valley.

Yours sincerely

Rodger Cullen (President HPC)

Encl. 3